Finn Valley College Calendar of Events 2016 -2017
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August 2016

Wednesday 24th - Book Rental Day

Thursday 25th - Staff return to work

Monday 29th - 1st and 5th Years begin school
Tuesday 30th - 2nd and 3rd Years return to school
Wednesday 31st - 4th Years return to school
Monday 12th - PLC Registration Day

September 2016

Tuesday 13th - Information Evening for Parents of 1st Years
Thursday 15th - LCA 1 Induction Evening

Friday 16th - School closed to allow for Junior Cycle Training
Wed 21st - Info Evening re new Junior Cycle for 1st - 3rd Years
Thursday 29th - First Year Vaccinations

Friday 30th - Prom Night

October 2016

Thursday 27th - Parent/Teacher meeting for 1st / 5th years
Monday 31st - Beginning of mid-term break

November 2016

Tuesday 1st - Friday 4th - Mid term break
Wednesday 16th - Open Night for parents of 6th Class students
Tuesday 22nd - Parent/Teacher meeting for 2nd / 3rd / 4th Years

December 2016

Thurs 1st - Enrolment Registration Night for incoming students
Wed 7th - Information evening on 5th Year CAO /UCAS/SUSI etc
Wed14th / Thurs15th - Christmas Variety Concert

Thurs 22nd - Last day of term

January 2017

Mon 9th - School reopens after Christmas Break
Mon 30th - Week of LCA Task Examinations and interviews

February 2017

Thurs 9th - Mock examinations begin for 3rd / 5th years
Mon 20th - Fri 24th - Mid-term Break

March 2017

8th March - Subject Choice Info meeting for parents of 3rd Years
Friday 17th - St Patrick’s Day: School Closed
Tues 21st - Parent /Teacher meeting for 1st/ 3rd /5th Years

April 2017

Mon 10th - Fri 21st - Easter Break
Mon 24th - Week of LCA Task Examinations and interviews

May 2017

Mon 1st - Bank Holiday: School Closed
Thurs 25th - Prize-giving (During school day)

June 2017

Friday 2nd - Last day of school year
Wednesday 7th - State examinations begin

Please note that all dates are provisional and are subject to change.
| would also note that the school is scheduled to close on two other occasions to facilitate training for the
new Junior Cycle. These dates have yet to be confirmed by the Department of Education.



